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STARS OF THE WEEK    
CONGRATULATIONS to this week’s stars, who are:  
TREHANE – Lily H – For being a good listener 
FROGMORE - Jayden K – For making huge amounts of progress with his writing 
BOSWIDDLE – Tilly W – For fabulous work in art and computing 
TRUTHAN – Noah M – For an excellent attitude to his learning all week 
TREVELLA – Chelsea R – For improving her handwriting and realising how to advance her writing   
       further 
and our maths stars:  
FROGMORE – Martha J – For adding money sums to 30p 
BOSWIDDLE – Amelia-Mai T – For confident addition of two 2 digit numbers 
TRUTHAN – Finley B – For listening to advice and moving his own learning forward 
TREVELLA – Oliver H – For grasping algebra so quickly and applying his knowledge at home 

    SPRING TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
Trevella Airport trip     Tuesday 19th January 
Football match (home) v. Chacewater  Tuesday 19th January 
Parent Council meeting – all welcome!  Thursday 21st January 5pm at school 
Years 1 and 2 supermarket visit   Monday 25th January 
Whole school Eden trip           Wednesday 27th January  
Young sports leaders day at Penair   Friday 29th January 
PTA Disco – date to be confirmed  
School closure day for staff training  Friday 12th  February  
Half Term week      Monday 15th – Friday 19th February 
Planned end of topic trip    Wednesday 23rd March  
Last day of Spring term     Thursday 24th March 
   

   

PARENT COUNCIL Would you like to help form a parent council for the 
school, to provide a platform for parent voice? The first meeting to set this up is on 
Thursday 21st January at 5 pm at the school. All parents welcome!     
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Thursday 21st January is the government’s school census 
day, for which our school meal provider Chartwells is 

running a change to the publicised menu, details below.  
 

 


